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This term was a lot slower than last semester on account of midterms spread over the course of 

February. Nevertheless, we did have the following activities: 

1. Starting from the middle of February, we have been having a lunchtime hangout via google 

meets every Friday. 

2. There have been three virtual game nights hosted by others in the class (as I don’t have the 

technical expertise to pull them off). For my part, I have done my best to promote these events 

and invite people to these as well as APSA social events.  

Overall, between 5-10 people have been showing up for these events, and they tend to be the same 

group of people. Thus far, $0 of the $500 budget has been spent.  


